Hello, families!

Our WPS Elementoary
classroom Halloween parties
will be next Thursday
ofternoon, Oct. 31.

Students will come to school
IN regular clothing, and bring

costumes in their backpacks.
Remember: child-friendly
costumes only at school (no gore, weapons/play weapons), no masks
for vision safety, and no makeup that the child can't apply quickly

themselves.

Students will change into costumes mid-afternoon for the costume
parade, beginning around 1:30 pm. This year (weather permitting),
students will parade from the school to downtown Bazine and back.
Families are invited to watch the parade along Main Street. If you wish,
you are welcome to do a “Trunk or Treat” for students from your vehicle;
if so, please park on Main Street with your car trunk open, and students

will stop by along their parade route.

Afterward, students will return to school for a brief Halloween party in

our classroom.

Questions? Please call the school ot 785-398-2535.
Thank you!



